Year 4 Autumn 1 Newsletter





Hello and welcome to Year 4!


We are so excited to have the children back, refreshed and ready for the challenges of Year 4 and have enjoyed hearing all about their holiday adventures. Please send in/email us a photo of your child doing something exciting over summer, for our class photo gallery.


Our first week back sees the first RE week of the year, in which we are looking at ‘belonging and community’ in the Islamic faith. We are focusing our learning around a wonderful book named ‘The Proudest Blue’ by Ibtihaj Muhammed. 


Following on from RE week, will be the launch of our first Year 4 Big Idea theme, named ‘I am part of my community’. In English, we will read a story called ‘Teacup’ by Rebecca Young and base our first piece of fictional writing on this. In geography and history, we will be studying local settlements and visiting an old Roman site in Aldborough. We will be learning all about humans, including animals in our topic in science which we will also link to our food technology sessions.


We are really looking forward to a fun and successful year together. If you need anything, please catch us at the door or contact the office via phone/email.








Home Learning


Maths- Each week, we will send an activity to consolidate an objective we have already covered in class. Regular practise on TTRockstars is also encouraged.


Spellings- Please practise weekly spellings on a daily basis.


Reading- Please aim to read 5 times a week at home. Please record all reading children do at home in their reading record. This can include anything your child reads for pleasure and Reading Plus, in addition to school reading books.


Thank you,


Miss Stockmann, Miss Campey, Miss Adams and Mr Smith 











Thank you so much for all your help and support this half term.


Miss Campey, Miss Burgess, Mrs Velez-Colby and Mrs Smith (











Key Information:


Timings of the school day: 8:40am – 3:20pm


Reading and library books – These will be changed once a week on a Monday. Please use the reading diaries to record what your child has read each week. As the library books are chosen by your child for pleasure reading, they may need more support with reading these. 


Please also send children in with a book to read for pleasure - a longer book with chapters would be perfect. We will have time each week for children to ‘drop everything and read’ independently.


Homework day – On Fridays, we will collect completed work and send new tasks out. Please ensure your child’s folder is in school for this to be completed.


PE days – Children will swim on Mondays and have an outdoor PE session on Wednesdays.


Spelling test – This will take place on Thursday mornings and will be completed as a dictation task this year.


Forest School – We have weekly sessions with Miss Brown on Tuesday and Wednesday mornings. See separate email for information. 


Wellies - Please send in a pair of wellies for the wet weather and welly play!

















